Call for Proposal Submissions
The Pennsylvania Counseling Association is proud to announce the acceptance of proposal submissions for the 52nd Annual PCA Conference: Innovation and Creativity in the Counseling Relationship. 
Submissions can be submitted through the following link:
https://jefferson.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_bDR2OydVNss1Ntz

Proposals are due by June 20, 2020.  Feel free to email with any questions about the proposal process to PCA.programs@gmail.com. Submission decisions are tentatively scheduled to be sent out in Mid-July. 
Due to the current COVID-19 pandemic, the PCA Conference Committee and Executive Council have made the hard decision to move this year’s conference to a virtual platform due to safety concerns and financial responsibilities. 
We are working diligently on preparing the virtual platform to ensure your conference experience is innovative, creative, and of course, educational. We will be sending out updates as soon as possible on the virtual format as well as registration information.
We appreciate your support and understanding in these uncertain times and we look forward to receiving your proposal innovative and creative proposal submissions!
Sincerely,
2020 PCA Conference Committee 

